
 
 

 

Dear Families, 

 

2019 has been a busy and sometimes challenging year for our 

wonderful school Priests. In addition to their parish duties they 

have made a positive impact on our school, spending gracious 

amounts of time in the classrooms connecting with the students 

and guiding them in their spiritual and sacramental journeys. 

 

The Missionaries of God’s Love are an order of Catholic priests 

who make a choice to live simply and are dedicated to giving. 

This sacrificial way of life can mean that these wonderful men 

often rely on the generosity of others for life’s luxuries. 

 

With this in mind, a collection is happening through the front 

office, to go towards a voucher of a newspaper subscription 

and Christmas hamper, which will be quietly gifted to the 

Priests on behalf of the St Benedict’s School Community. If you 

have any capacity at this time of year to offer a donation to this 

gift you can do so until 13 December. 

 

Please contact us directly on the below email if you have any 

questions. 

 

Many thanks 

 

Belinda & John Daunt 

Jd_bel@yahoo.com.au 


